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rapports avec l'extérieur. Le MAECE présente à la communauté 
internationale un Canada ouvert et respectueux des 
différences. 

- 	G.F. BRUCE/Lisbon 

I-Goals 

a) to assist PM, Ministers and government in their efforts 
abroad and in Canada to advance and defend their policy 
objectives and general interests of Canadians. 

b) to anticipate developments, threats, opportunities and 
vulnerabilities and to formulate, for approval of Minister(s), 
policies and programs designed to meet those challenges and 
to achieve strategic objectives of government. 

c) to collect from all possible sources useful information 
affecting Canadian interests positively and adversely, and to 
prepare assessments and analyses which will Contribute to 
formulation of most effective policies and programs of 
government. 

d) to aggressively pursue, promote and defend a wide general 
range of defined and undefined Canadian interests in a 
spectrum from international security to trade development to 
environmental management to influencing developments in 
international organizations. 

e) to provide a broad range of services and information at our 
missions and in Canada to a vast and growing number of federal 
and provincial governmentofficials, business and professional 
men and women, tourists, media, academic and cultural 
communities, et al. 

f) to manage personnel and resources to carry forward 
government policies and programs as effectively as possible. 

II-Values of External Affairs; 

a) high sense of professional dedication; 

b) professional and personal integrity, objectivity, honesty, 
courage, reliability and commitment to Canada and Foreign 
Service. 

,c) confidence that management and system are fair and seen to 
be fair in management of personnel. 

d) to be seen by Canadian governments and private sector to 
be representing fairly and fully values and interests of 
Canadians. 


